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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and
Assisted Living Residents. Visitor protocols are evolving at this time, yet restrictions
remain in place. If you have any questions please let us know.

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as
the pandemic continues to evolve. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to
help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started.

Shout out of thanks!
e Thank you, Kim Starr from Pleasant Prairie, WI for the huge stack of notes of
encouragement for our residents. Our residents definitely feel special!

*

e

Campus Update

® We had our first in person worship service and this past Sunday and as you can
imagine it was a very special service. We cannot believe it's been a year since
we were able to gather together like this and are just so happy to connect with
God in this way. The residents were happy, emotional and of course excited to
do it again:)
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As mentioned last week the Terrace residents may attend worship on the 1st and
3rd Sundays of the month. The Health Care Center residents will attend on the
2nd Sunday of the month and the Assisted Living Residents will be on the 4th
and 5th Sunday of each month. We kindly ask that when residents wish to attend
in person, they sign up with their respective Life Enrichment team members to
attend one worship service per month, so others wishing to attend have a
chance. We will keep a 'waiting list' of 2 residents for each service in case of last-
minute cancellations. With resident small group participation going from 10 to 15
people, we will use this standard in the Faith & Education center as well.

All of our previous precautions remain in place and must be utilized to attend
small group events/activities. These include residents wearing their mask, using
hand sanitizer before and after the service, social distancing at all times and
attending only if they have no COVID-19 symptoms.

For residents not able to attend worship or mass in person, we are finalizing the
process and guidelines for providing communion for our residents, in a safe
manner.

e \We will update Terrace residents and their families on changes to our visitor
policy on Wednesday. We really appreciate everyone's patience on this. It may
seem easy to just flip the switch, but many details and precautions need to be
worked out and then executed upon.

Interested in hearing more from us?
e Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org
e Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org
e Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWiI
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